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Newsletter Comments ? 

Please send any pictures, 

information, recipes or 

anything you would like to 

share with the rest of the  

M&H Team Members.                                                                                                 

Stacy Engle 
Managing Editor 

stacy.engle@mh-valve.com 

(256)741-6203 

1st Quarter 2018 

Congratulations to the entire team at M&H Valve  

for their hard work and dedication to working  

safely each and every day! 

M&H Valve joins 2017  

McWane Injury/Illness Quartile Club 

In 2017, McWane instituted a new program called the Quartile Club.  To be in 

the Quartile Club, a facility must have a total recordable injury rate (TRIR) at or 

below the 1st quartile rates for their industry as provided by the Bureau of Labor 

and Statistics.   

 

We are pleased to announce that M&H Valve is one of four McWane facilities  

that made the 2017 McWane Injury/Illness Quartile Club and achieved this 

prestigious honor. 

 

M&H General Manager Tony Orlowski said, "I'm proud of the dedication the 

employees of M&H Valve have shown over the past year to safety ï their own 

safety and that of the people who work beside them every day.  This puts us in 

the top tier of companies in our industry and there's no better exclusive group to 

be in." 

Pictured from L-R: Tony Orlowski, Jeff  

Rasmussen, Cecil Payne, Mike Fulmer, Josh 

Gunning, Stacy Engle and Susan Roach  

The Safety Team at M&H: L-R Stacy Engle,  

Tommy Fielder, Jeff Rasmussen, Josh Gunning, 

Bobbie Hammond and Susan Roach 
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From the Desk of Tony Orlowski      

  Friedmanôs Model 
 

The late Milton Friedman, a Nobel Prize-winning economist, had a wonderful way of predicting peopleôs 

behavior based on the concept of ownership.  I often use it when trying to decide why things are turning out a 

certain way, and how to get them going in the right direction. 

 

This is what he said:  There are four ways to spend money, based first on if itôs your money or someone elseôs 

(ownership of the finances) and second on whom you spend it, yourself or someone else (who owns the 

outcome).   When you spend your money on you, you tend to get just what you want, and youôre very careful 

about how much you pay for it.  That makes sense.  The second way to spend is your money on someone else, 

like a birthday party gift for your childôs friend.  In that case you are still very careful how much you spend,  

but what you get is not nearly as important.  The third way is spending someone elseôs money on you, like 

when you get a meal on the companyôs tab: You will eat exactly what and how much you want, and wonôt 

worry too much about the cost of it.  The final way is spending someone elseôs money on someone else, and 

then youôre neither too concerned about what you get nor how much it costs (Iôll let you provide your own 

example on that one). 

 

So how do I use Friedmanôs model at work?  Safety is a good example.  Before we started working with the 

Chapman Group, we were operating in the second scenario.  We were giving you all the rules that you needed 

to comply with, asking you to expend your effort on the outcomes we wanted.  The result was exactly what 

Friedman predicted some 50 years ago; sometimes the ñbirthday giftò that we got was what we wanted, but 

most times it would have been better if you had just given us the cash.   

 

How can we change that?  Thatôs where The McWane Way comes in, founded on principles that we all can  

own.  The principle of Safety has the value attached to it of ñPeople First.ò  Rather than telling you to do what 

we say, we now affirm that people are important ï of the highest importance ï and ask you to spend your  

efforts keeping yourself and the people around you safe for your benefit and your familyôs, as well as for moral 

reasons.  Thatôs something everyone should be happy to own, and I already see positive results looking at safety 

this way.   

 

It feels good to work in a place where we do the right thing and have each otherôs backs, keeping everyone 

healthy and whole.  I give each of you my sincere thanks for your efforts these past months, and look forward  

to a safe and productive 2018. 

Tony Orlowski 
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M & H Valve Gives... 

M&H Valve is committed to community outreach and being a good corporate citizen by giving back to our 

community and local charitable organizations which service our area.  Quarterly, we will be providing an up-

date of donations made and highlight a few of the organizations which we support.  During the first quarter of 

2018, we have donated over $8,000 to organizations in need.  Two of the major organizations that M&H Valve 

has partnered with are YMCA of Calhoun County and United Way of East Central Alabama.   

 

In 2018 M&H Valve has pledged to contribute $7,500 to the YMCA of Calhoun County.  The YMCA of Cal-

houn County offers many programs to our local community.  They focus on youth development, healthy living 

and social responsibility.  In fulfilling this task, they offer swim lessons, water fitness, swim team, after school 

academy, summer day camps, court sports, fitness center, personal training, a diabetes prevention program and 

many other programs.   

 

In 2018, M&H Valve has pledged to contribute $6,000 to the United Way of East Central Alabama.  The Unit-

ed Way of East Central Alabama provides a comprehensive network of programs to Calhoun, Cleburne and 

Randolph counties.  The United Way of East Central Alabama has several different community partners which 

they serve.  Some of these partners are Anniston Soup Bowl, The Arc of Calhoun and Cleburne Counties, Big 

Brothers Big Sisters, Family Links, Inc., Interfaith Ministries of Calhoun County, The Salvation Army and 

many more.   

Paige Shears,  

Chief Accountant  

On Monday night, March 19th, 2018, some tornadic storms came through our area and caused major damage to  

our local communities.  Hardest his was Jacksonville, AL to include our very own local university, Jacksonville 

State University.  M&H Valve, along with two of our safety vendors (J Supply and Martin Supply) donated 

much needed safety supplies including safety glasses, gloves, rain suits, ear plugs and debris bags.  Josh Gun-

ning and Stacy Engle (M&H Valve Safety Department) delivered the supplies to very appreciative members of 

the Calhoun and Etowah County Emergency Management Agencies.   

 

M&H is also collecting monetary donations from team members and will make another donation in the coming 

weeks.  Tony has agreed that the company will match team member donations dollar for dollar.  

 

M&H will also make a $1000.00 donation to the International      

Endowment Foundation at Jacksonville State University for disaster 

relief for international students who have lost everything. 

                  Tornado Relief       -Stacy Engle 

Josh Gunning and Stacy Engle 
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       Denis Watley stated,ò The reason most people never reach their goals is that they donôt define them, or ever 

seriously consider them as believable or achievable. Winners can tell you where they are going, what they plan 

to do along the way and who will be sharing the adventure with them.ò  I believe Wedgecoat is filled with win-

ners. On March 13th this departmentôs employees hit another milestone. This particular day started off like any 

other but shortly after 1st shift began, we produced the 1,000,000th wedge. This is a major accomplishment since 

we have less than 30,000 in inventory. The rest of the inventory has been used here at M&H or has been shipped 

to Kennedy or Clow. The one-millionth wedge produced was important but still not as important as the very first 

good one we made. I am proud of the accomplishments and the contributions the employees have made to this 

department. They take pride in what they do everyday and the results show. The Billionth one will be here be-

fore you know it.  

 

      Another accomplishment made in March is that Wedgecoat has gone ONE ñ1ò year without a recordable  

injury. I am prouder of that than I am the millionth wedge made. Employees are buying into ñI got your backò 

behavior rather than policy compliance. Each employee, not just in Wedgecoat but throughout M&H, must take 

responsibility for their own safety as well as others around them. This is not too much for a company to ask. 

Your safety is one thing you have complete control over and something you do not want to fail in. The results 

could be catastrophic.     

 

      Looks like Wedgecoat employees are in for a treat or at least a catered lunch for two very important reasons. 

Mike Fulmer,  

Wedgecoat Manager  
WEDGECOAT 

The 1,000,000th Wedge produced! 
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Danny Lewis,  

Environmental Manager  

Steven Blasko,  

Environmental Engineer  

ENVIRONMENTAL 
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FOUNDRY NEWS... 
Barney Bain, 

Foundry Manager 

Hello, 

    My name is Barney Bain.  I became employed as the Foundry Manager of M&H Valve on March 1, 2018.  

I come with 44 years of foundry experience and Iôm excited to be part of the M&H team.   

 

     My career began in Camden, TN at the age of 17 as a general laborer right after I graduated from high 

school.  During my interview, the Plant Manager asked me why he should hire me.  I replied, ñbecause I will 

be here every dayò.  He hired me that day and within the year I was promoted to a supervisor and within 6 

years I was the Operations Manager of the plant.  I was employed there for 16 years before moving to other 

opportunities.  I have worked in several different foundries in 3 states and overseen making castings that 

range from 8 ounces to 30,000 pounds.  The majority of my career has been in automotive safety critical 

parts, but I also have experience in gray and ductile parts for all industries.   

 

     I researched M&H Valve before accepting my position and found this company to be exactly where I 

want to be.  Even though I retired a few years ago (and drove my wife and myself crazy), my love for the 

foundry industry pulled me out of retirement.  I am eager to share my experience and expertise with the won-

derful staff at M&H Valve, so we can make this a world class organization that provides the best products  

for our customers.   -Barney 

M&H Valve Outside Sales Manager Greg 

Davis recently sent in this ñhydrant sight-

ingò.  Itôs an M&H 129 Fire Hydrant 

proudly displayed on a recent episode of 

The Walking Dead.  Greg added, ñIt ap-

pears to be a new installation, which ironi-

cally counters the theme of a zombie 

apocalypse on the show.ò   

 

Thanks Greg!  Thatôs a good one! 

Shipping Manager Gary Ray Retires 
 

On February 9th, Gary Ray retired from M&H Valve after 

18 years of service.  Gary loved his job and he will be 

missed by everyone here.  After retiring, Gary will be 

spending time fishing and tackling his wife Joanieôs  

ñhoney doò list.  If youôre looking for Gary, weôre sure 

heôll be at the hottest fishing spot close by. 
 

Congratulations Gary!  Thank you for your many years of 

service and we wish you the best! 

 

Think about this... 


